## SARAH LAWRENCE COLLEGE

## Dear Families,

At this point, you might be starting to think about what your student will need for their first year at Sarah Lawrence – and how to get it all here! We have created a list of items students should bring as well as a list of those items that are not allowed in residence halls. To review this list and the mailing address for any boxes you may want to ship, visit: <a href="mailto:my.slc.edu/residencelife">my.slc.edu/residencelife</a>. Please note, shipments may not arrive before August 21, 2018 and can be picked up picked up at our on-campus post office on Opening Day. Frequent van shuttles to and from residence halls are available to assist you with large packages.

If you would like items delivered directly to your student's room, you may want to consider Collegeboxes. Should you decide to use their Ship-to-School program, Sarah Lawrence gives Collegeboxes access to student rooms prior to opening day, so boxes are waiting for students upon arrival. Between now and August 6, use code **STS2018 to save 5% on your order.** 

To learn more about Collegeboxes services, including costs and the steps necessary to sign up, visit <u>collegeboxes.com</u> or call them at 866-BOX.IT.UP (866-269-4887). If you have additional questions after speaking with Collegeboxes, or questions about shipping packages in general, please contact Mo Gallagher, Assistant Vice President of Facilities, at <u>mgallagh@sarahlawrence.edu</u>.

Sincerely,

Office of Residence Life

